
 

 

Illinois State Charter School Commission 

 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF DATE  
THE JANUARY 16, 2015 MEETING 

OF THE SCHOOLS COMMITTEE FOR THE 
ILLINOIS STATE 

CHARTER SCHOOL COMMISSION  
IS CANCELLED. 

THE JANUARY MEETING IS 
RESCHEDULED FOR: 

MONDAY, JANUARY 26, 2015  
FROM 3:30 TO 5:30 P.M. 

AT  
JAMES R. THOMPSON CENTER 

100 W. RANDOLPH STREET – ROOM 2-027, 
CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60601 

 



Notice dated January 14, 2015. 


